Richard Rubin, MD, MBA, FACP is now (mostly) retired from a 35 year career in medicine.  The first half was spent in primary care with several practices in and around the Capital District.  The second half was spent in medical management, focusing on quality and patient safety as the chief medical officer of Seton Health System in Troy, NY, consulting on patient experience with The Studer Group, medical director of a hyperbaric oxygen program, and currently as with the NY State Department of Health, Office of Professional Medical Conduct as a medical coordinator.
Rich is a graduate of SUNY Upstate Medical University, where he also completed his internal medicine residency.  He received an MBA with a concentration in health care management from Boston University.
